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Mary O’Kane 
SGN Natural Gas Limited 
14 Silverwood Industrial Estate 
Lurgan 
BT66 6LN 
 
22nd September 2020 
 
 
Ref: NET/G/TH/259 
 
Dear Mary, 

 

Conveyance Charge Statement for the period 1st January 2021 to 31st December 2021 

Thank you for your submission of the conveyance charge statement as required under licence 
condition 2.2.3 of the SGN natural gas conveyance licence. 

Please accept this letter as approval of the conveyance charges submitted on 7th September 
2020 and ensure that this conveyance charge statement is published on your website on or 
before the 1st October 2020. 
 
I trust this is clear but please feel free to get in touch with the office if you have any queries.  

 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Tanya Hedley 
Director of Networks 
 


